
 

 

 

Tuesday 7th May, 2020 
Bring Your Own Device   

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
As students are returning to school 1 day per week and also continuing their 
learning at home, we do not have the resources to manage both at school. 
Therefore we are asking that you consider students bring their own device 
into the school. 
If your child is currently using a school device at home, it will be necessary 
for them to bring the device to school with them, each day they attend. They 
will then take the device home again to continue using it to access online 
learning. 
Students who have not borrowed devices from school, but have access to 
their own devices, will be permitted to bring them to school, to ensure they 
can complete all learning activities. These activities could include, but are not 
limited to; taking notes, undertaking research, creating and sharing projects, 
writing reports, completing assessments and other projects, as well as 
continuing with the single unit of work. 
The following items are deemed suitable for teaching and learning during this 
period of time. Whichever device you have been using for learning from home. 
 

• Ipad  
• Android Tablets 
• Laptops 
• Notebooks 

Please ensure devices are fully charged and charging cords are brought 
to school. 

If you have any concerns or wish to seek further information, please feel 
free to contact your classroom teacher. 
 
Thank you for your support, 
 
 
Mrs Donna Barton 
Principal 
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